
 
 
 
 
 
Kip Harrington, Division Manager Phone:  605-394-4120 

Department of Community Development Email: kip.harrington@rcgov.org 

Long Range Planning  

 

 
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 
 

300 6th St  |  Rapid City, SD 57701  |  605-394-4120 
cpweb@rcgov.org  |  www.rcgov.org 

 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: May 24, 2024 

RE: 24TP024 – Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Draft Operations Plan  

The Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization has revised the Operations Plan 
to include: 
 

o Updated the Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees to combine the 
Citizens Advisory Committee and the Technical Coordination Committee; and, 

o Updated the document layout 

If the Draft Operations Plan is approved, the Bylaws will be updated and included with the 

Final Operations Plan in August 2024 for approval. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Rapid City Area 

Metropolitan Planning Organization Draft Operations Plan. 

 
 
 

 


